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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2241 exempts all municipally owned utilities serving municipalities with a population of less 

than 10,001 people from payment and expenses for the removal and relocation of utilities that is 

required due to highway and turnpike construction projects. Based on the current 8-Year 

Construction Work Plan, the measure would have an annual cost to ODOT of $187,000. 

 

FY’24 Impact: $187,000.00 

 

Full Year Impact: $187,000.00 
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